
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  12/13/2018 08:38:59 AM

To:  yvette.x.whitaker@lacity.org

Cc:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Thank you, Yvette. 

Received.

On Thu, Dec 13, 2018 at 7:31 AM Yvette Whitaker <yvette.x.whitaker@lacity.org> wrote:

Attached, please find the Fire Departments Recommendations for the

above listed Environmental Impact Report.

Feel free to call me at (213) 482-6811 should you need any additional
information.

Thank you.
****************************************"Liability Notice"

*****************************************

Absolutely no alterations, changes or modifications are to be made to this document, unless done so specifically by Los
Angeles Fire Department personnel.  No verbal changes will ever be allowed.  If  any changes are subsequently made,
you will be held liable.

-- 
Yvette Whitaker, Senior Administrative Clerk
Los Angeles City Fire Department
Fire Development Services
201 N. Figueroa, Suite 300
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Phone: (213) 482-6811 
Fax:      (213) 482-6922
yvette.x.whitaker@lacity.org

www.lafd.org/customer-survey

-- 

Mindy Nguyen I Major Projects
City of Los Angeles | Department of City Planning
221 N Figueroa St Suite 1350 I Los Angeles CA 90012
E: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org I T: 213 847 3674
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